TOWN OF PORT HEDLAND |

REQUEST FORTENDER 2425-35
SOUTH HEDLANDTREEAND
IRRIGATION INSTALLATION

The Town of Port Hedland requires an external
contractor to assist in the delivery of the design and
construction of a compliant irrigation system to
accommeodate approsx. 900 trees. The project required
the installation of 900 trees within the South Hedland
area. The contractor is required to include a proposed
design for the 900 trees.

The deadline for submissions is 3:00pm (WST),
Wednesday |9th March 2025.

Tender documents and information on how to respond
is available at httpJ/www.porthedland.wa govaw/our-
council/work-with-us/tenders-rfps-eois.aspx or by
e-mailing procurement@porthedland.wa.govau .

The Town accepts electronic submissions only.
Electronic submissions are to be made via VendorPanel
by the dosing date and time. Canvassing of Bected
Members and Town of Port Hedland Staff will disqualify
the tender submission. The lowest or any tender may
not necessarily be accepted. -
Mark Dacombe —_—
Chief Executive Officer PﬂﬂH!‘dhﬂd



